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Welcome to Education 

 My name is Donna Mattox, and I am from the 25th District, Highland Unit 
421. What a great theme our Madame President has chosen “America the 
Beautiful”. This year the education program will be known as Anne Sullivan 
(Helen Keller’s teacher). 

  Let’s start this year off with a bang. As you know our teachers and 
classrooms can really use our help. Talk to your Legion Post’s and see if 
they will allow us to put a box up at the Post for our “Give 10 to Education”. 
Schools are starting early this year, and these school supplies will help our 
children so much. I know that Walmart and Target always have their school 
supplies on sale starting in July. At Mid-year I will give certificates out to the 
Units that participate and report. I will also award a special surprise to the 
Unit Chairman with the highest total of supplies. 

  Don’t forget your Poppy Seals. These can be ordered through the 
Department office. Get your order form on the Department website. They 
are only $2.00 for a sheet of 100. I would like to see all Units with an order 
on the Mid-year reports. 

  Looking forward to a great year. With all your help we can do this. If you 
have any questions or need help, I am just a phone call or email away. 

 

Donna Mattox 

Education Chairman 

mikeanddonnamatt@aol.com 

(909)521-6848 


